
 

        
 

 
 
 

 

NATIONAL MOTH RECORDERS’ MEETING 2016 
 

Lyttelton Lecture Theatre, Birmingham and Midland Institute, Birmingham 
Saturday 30th January 2016 

 
 
10.00 am Arrival and coffee 
 
10.30 am Welcome 
  TBC  
 
10.35 am National Moth Recording Scheme Update 
  Dr Zoë Randle, Butterfly Conservation  
 
10.55 am Changing fortunes of moths in Yorkshire 
  Dr Charles Fletcher, Yorkshire County Macro-moth Recorder   
 
11.20 am  Conservation of Fisher’s Estuarine Moth: helping the species to spread its wings   
  Dr Zoë Ringwood, Natural England 
   
11.45 am The Bordered Grey enigma - a riddle solved 
  Paul Brooks, Moth Recorder Angus 
   
12:10 pm Discussion session 
 
 
12.30 pm Lunch   
 
 
2.15 pm Burnets, cyanide-bombs and colonisation 
  Dr Mika Zagrobelny, University of Copenhagen 
 
2.40 pm  The dark side of street lighting: impacts on moth abundance, activity and pollen transport 
 Callum Macgregor, Newcastle University / Centre for Ecology and Hydrology 
 
3.05 pm  Some like it hot: why species respond differently to climate change 

Dr Georgina Palmer, University of York 
 
 
3.30 pm Tea 
 
 
4.20 pm A focus on moths: thoughts from the youth nature network 
  Simon Phelps, Megan Shersby, Ben Porter and Laura Richardson, A Focus on Nature 
 
4.45 pm Discussion session & closing remarks 
  
5.00 pm Close of meeting 
 


